
Announcements—May 8th, 2024 

3D Printing Club 

A reminder that there is no 3D printing club this week. The next session will be next 
Tuesday, May 14th. 

 

Pizza Day 

Pizza day is cancelled for the remainder of the year. 

 

Leadership 

There will be a leadership meeting on Thursday last period. Please be sure to get 
permission from your teacher to miss their class. 

The meeting will be held upstairs in Mme. Boudreau’s grade 6 homeroom. 

 

Student Voice 

Student voice will be today during 6th period. 

 

Fish News 

The salmon wait until late October or early November when water temperatures drop to 
about 5°c and the daylight hours grow short. 

When the time for spawning arrives, the female salmon turn on her side and moves her tail 
very rapidly while staying in one position. The action produces water current sufficient to 
wash a hole called a nest or redd, in the gravelly bottom of the river. 

Tune in tomorrow to learn about the redd. 

 

Friday, May 10th—final Quebec Trip payment is due (open now on School cash online) 

Friday May 10th—Operation White Heart Presentation to all grades 

Friday, May 10th—University of Moncton Math Competition (some students will be 
attending) 


